
From: India Jayatillake 

Date: Fri, 18 Sep 2020 at 14:30 

Subject: Braintree District Housing Number 

To: <copseyandrea@gmail.com> 

 

Dear Andrea 

 

I'd like to respond to BDC's consultation regarding the housing number for the District. 

 

In my view, a near-halving of household projections for the District is very meaningful and 

should be reflected in the Local Plan. Planning guidance is clear that the most recent 

household projection should be used.  

 

Best wishes  

India Jayatillake  
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